
  

   

 

   

       
         

           
         

 

 

   

     
         

  

Correction Notice: STOP School Violence Program FY 2019 Funding Webinar 

Webinar held: 4/22/2019 

Transcript Update (5/9/2019): 

During the webinar, questions were asked regarding if previously funded grantees could apply again through 
the STOP School Violence opportunities. To clarify the answer(s) provided during the webinar, grantees that 
were funded last year are eligible to apply again for FY 2019 funding. However, the FY 2019 funding has to be 
used for something the grantees were not funded to do with the FY 2018 funding. The transcript file has been 
adjusted accordingly. 

Presentation Update (5/9/2019): 

Slide 3 of the PowerPoint presentation originally indicated that priority consideration would be given to 
applicants proposing a match. However, this is no longer the case. The presentation file has been adjusted 
accordingly. 

https://www.bja.gov/Events/2019-stop-webinar-transcript.pdf
https://www.bja.gov/Events/2019-stop-school-violence-webinar-presentation.pdf



